
Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…

Hello Toddler Town Families! 

We are now welcoming September and will soon Welcome FALL/Autumn!

September is going to be filled with so many learning fun activities. 

Students will be beginning their count down to the “100th Day of school”

Students will also be learning about 

1) Themselves, 

2) Their bodies, inside and Out

3) Their 5 senses, and about 

4) Their feelings and emotions. 

Students will also be introduced to Fall/Autumn and will be discussing FAMILY.

Here are some important things to remember:

6th SCHOOL IS CLOSED! LABOR DAY

12th –Grandparents Day

15th Make a Hat Day

16th National Play Doh Day

22nd First Day of Autumn

28th Good Neighbor Day



• Please do not forget that due to the 
Pandemic, our center closes promptly 
at 5PM. Any time after that, families 
get charged $15 every 10 minutes.

• Don’t forget to fill out the CrisisGo
questionnaire at home, before 
dropping off your child. Teachers are 
ready to scan and re-take temperature. 

Please Don’t forget that payments must 
be made on the 1st & 15th of every 
month. On the first you either pay full 
tuition, or half, if you pay only half on 
the 1st, you have until the 15th to pay 
the other half. Late fees will be applied 
for no payments after the first and also
to unpaid balances after the 15th . 

We ask that all our families take the time to review our center! Scan 
the code and it will take you directly where you need to go!

Also, a friendly reminder that students 

MUST wear closed toe shoes, no sandals 

or flip flops, safety purposes.

• We want to share with Everyone that Toddler 
Town Currently has Open Enrollment.

• Refer a family member or a friend and receive $100 off 
your tuition after a full month of attendance.



Hello parents!

Welcome to the month of September, time is flying by so fast. A lot of our kids have been slowly leaving our 

classroom onto their new journey in kindergarten. I would like for all of us as a Toddler Town family to wish them a 

happy and safe school year. In the month of August, students had fun learning about different habitats such as 

rainforest, desert, savannah etc. Students really enjoyed it especially learning about different animals. 

Towards the end of August, we started our All About Plants unit and we will continue it into September. We are 

exploring the parts, life cycle, and characteristics of plants. We will also be doing plant investigations and planting 

seeds just like real scientists. 

Email: (Mrs. Maritza) Maritza@toddlertownevanston.com OR (Mrs. Julissa) at Julissa@toddlertownevanston.com

Or You can reach me at 847-475-1467 Extension 15, 

Thank you!

Mrs. Maritza and Mrs. Julissa
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Let’s welcome the month of September with open arms! This is the official fresh start of the school year. We are excited to get 

back to our regular routines and welcoming our official PFA classroom.  This month we will be reviewing our Back-to-School unit.

Students will enhance their learning through math, science, sensory and social emotional activities. We will start this month by going 

over our classroom rules, schedules, and expectations. Halfway through the month we will cover our “all about me” theme where 

students will learn more about themselves (likes dislikes), different types of families, their body, and 5 senses. Of course, like each week 

we will focus on a new letter, number, color, and shape. Students will be required to work on journals each day with an activity each day 

that will promote writing and literacy skills. 

Our students have been doing an awesome job at hand washing and always keeping their mask on. We will start this school 

year by reminding our students about being safe and social distancing. Please continue to enforce adequate handwashing at home. 

NOTE: We are asking parents, if possible, to bring 1 box of gallon size Ziploc bags, packet of 12 pencils (Ticonderoga brand preferred) 

baby wipes, and a small bottle of hand sanitizer

If you all have any questions, please don’t hesitate on emailing us either at Carina@toddlertownevanston.com or 

angelica@toddlertownevanston.com or Robert@toddlertownchicago.com

You can also reach us by phone at (847) 475-1467 Ext.14

Thank you!

mailto:Carina@toddlertownevanston.com
mailto:angelica@toddlertownevanston.com


Hello parents! 

The Chipmunks are so excited for reaching the near end of Summer! For the month of September, we will pursue working on fine 

motor, gross motor, cognitive and language skills by continuing to work on our writing, name, letter, number, and color recognition. 

Many of us have accomplished so much during these last three months and we are by far very proud of everyone in the classroom. As 

we get ready to say goodbye to summer, we are excited to welcome FALL and find out how much more we can succeed together! Who

is ready? I know we are! FALL season is one of the most exciting seasons! Children get to experience so many outdoor changes. We

will be studying the shift, that is including trees (change of leaves/leaves falling), fall clothing, fall colors, and the start of fall festivities… 

For example, apple picking! 

Please, if you have any questions, feel free to contact Me or Mr. Cesar at Ext 13 or email us at jasmin@toddlertownevanston.com
or cesar@toddlertownevanston.com

Thank you, 

Ms. Jasmin and Mr. Cesar
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847-475-1467
1501 Howard Street

Evanston, IL 60202

September is finally here! If you haven’t done much this summer, you’re still in time to plan something fun, you have 21 days

because the first day of FALL is September 22, 2021. 

During the month of August children had lots of fun learning about worms and exploring with them, farm animals, zoo animals 

and school. Children will begin their count-up to the one hundredth day of school on Tuesday, September 7th, 2021, and have started a 

whole new routine for this school year. 

For the month of September, we will discuss our 5 senses and children will be talking a lot about themselves and their bodies, 

our body (inside and out), family and FALL. Children will also learn about feelings and emotions, it is very important for children to know 

how to express and identify feelings so that they also can learn how to manage certain feeling when they’re experiencing it or when 

they see someone else experiencing it, they can help solve the problem. 

Heads up! Parents will be involved a lot during this month. 

Also, please be sure that your child comes in with a Mask and that they have extras in their cubby at all times. 

ENJOY AND PREPARE FOR THE WEATHER CHANGE!

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to e-mail me at Norma@toddlertownevanston.com or call us by Phone at 847-475-1467 Ext. 12 or Ext 16.

You can also Reach out to Ms. Jessica at Extension 12 or by email at Jessica@toddlertownevanston.com

Thank you all again,

…stay safe, and please continue practicing social distancing! 

--Ms. Norma, Ms. Vanessa and Ms. Jessica
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